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WATSON-Have been naming parts of the 

skeleton in Science and naming their functions. 

They enjoyed learning the names of different 

bones and fixing them together in a giant puzzle. 

TAJIRI-Have been very active! They went 

swimming followed by a session with a football 

coach from Cambridge United.

THUNBERG-Had fun writing news articles, ‘The 

Thunberg News’ had a range of events and 

disasters. 

WILLIAMS-Have been developing persuasive 

writing skills by writing letters of complaint to 

British Rail. 

GRANDIN–Have continued to work towards 

writing their stories by completing story boards in 

English.

DAVIS–Have been using Maths in their social 

time. In Science they have explored special 

interests and looked at how the brain works. 

TURING–Have developed their understanding of 

energy transfer and pivots by building catapults 

and observing the different trajectories of items 

launched. 

EILISH–Some of Eilish were on hilltop so had a 

great time doing the air jump and tree trail. 

LAWSON–Have continued studying ‘A Christmas 

Carol’. They have completed a cold assessment, as 

well as identifying similarities and differences 

between characters. 

BEADLE–Have been delving into 19th Century 

Fiction Gothic Literature including Frankenstein.

ELON–Some of Elon enjoyed spending a few days 

away at Hilltop being adventurous.

enabling the self

Outstanding value shown:

Ayden–  Courageous Having an excellent 
attitude and resilience at Hilltop.

HILLTOP 
Pupils and staff thoroughly enjoyed their 
few days at Hilltop. They took part in a 
variety of adventurous activities, from 
tree-top trails and air jumps to archery 
and caving.

YEAR 9 OPTIONS EVENING 
Our Year 9 Options Evening will take 
place virtually at 4:00 pm on Thursday, 
6th February. This event will provide Year 
9 pupils with the opportunity to learn 
more about how GCSEs work and the 
options they can choose from. A link will 
be emailed to Year 9 parents on 
Wednesday.

MATHS CURRICULUM CAFÉ 
Join us for our next Curriculum Café on 
Friday, 14th February! This is a fantastic 
opportunity to see your child’s work, 
learn about the maths curriculum, and 
enjoy some refreshments.
If you plan to attend, please make sure 
you complete the following form: 
https://forms.office.com/e/4Fb44RTwCD 
We look forward to seeing you there!

Items of Note:

Upcoming Key Events:

FEBRUARY
6th Feb – Options Evening (Year 9)

10th-14th Feb – Reward Trips
17th- 21st Feb- Half Term 
24th Feb- First Day Back 

https://forms.office.com/e/4Fb44RTwCD
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